
Harvest Festival Day
at Downsell Primary

School 

FRIDAY  15TH  OCTOBER  2021  

We  are  delighted  to  be  celebrating
Harvest  Festival  at  Downsell  Primary

School .



If  you  can  donate  any  non-perishable
food  items  it  will  very  much  be

appreciated .  These  items  will  go  to
those  in  need .  Thank  you .

 


